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A Message from Mrs. Anderson 

Welcome to a new school year, where every day holds the potential for discovery, growth, and transformation. It is a 
time to dust off the echoes of summer adventures and embark on a journey fueled by curiosity and ambition. At Mirada 
Leadership Academy, dreams take shape, friendships blossom, and knowledge becomes a beacon guiding us forward. 
  
We've filled this newsletter to the brim with important information, so make sure to give it a read. It'll be a handy 
resource to revisit whenever you need a refresher on school policies and procedures. 
  
There is a new drop-off time of 7:10 am.  Please do not allow your children to come on campus before 7:10 as there will 
be no adult supervision.  
  
Unfortunately, there are always changes that happen over the summer.  This June, Annmarie Burgmeier decided to 
retire after 30 years in the Kyrene School District. She has moved to Iowa to be with her family. We wish her the best 
with her future endeavors.  
  
I am so excited to see everyone at Meet the Teacher on Monday, July 22nd! This is going to be the best year yet! 
  
Kindly, 
  
Mrs. Anderson 
Principal 

 

 

  

  
Every Wednesday is an Early Release Day.  

Dismissal is at 12:15pm. 
  

EXCEPT the first day of school is a full day. 

Dismissal on Wednesday, July 24th is at 2:15pm. 
  

 

 



  
Who's My Teacher? 

  
Student placement will be available in ParentVue on the 
morning of Monday, July 22nd.  If you are logged into 
ParentVue prior to schedules being released, you may need 
to log out and log back in again.  Please also take this time 
to respond to annual ParentVue acknowledgements. 

 

  

 

   

Upcoming Events 

July 22                Meet the Teacher 5-6:30pm 
                                 5-5:45 Students with last names beginning N-Z 
                                 5:45-6:30 Students with last names beginning A-M 
July 24                First Day of School-Full Day-Dismissal at 2:15pm 
July 31                Parent Connect Night for Preschool, Third, Fifth and Fourth Grades 
                              PreSchool @4:30pm 
                              3rd Grade @5pm 
                              5th Grade @5:45pm 
                              4th Grade @6:30pm 
  
August 7              Parent Connect Night for Kindergarten, Second and First Grades 
                               Kindergarten @5pm 
                               2nd Grade @5:45pm 
                               1st Grade @6:30pm 
                                                               
August 12            PTO and Principal Meet and Mingle Zzeeks 6-7pm 
August 13            Governing Board Meeting @District Office 6-8pm 
August 15            PTO Meeting 2:45 Media Center 
                          WATCH D.O.G.S. Kick off 6-7pm MPR 
August 23            Leo's Birthday Bash 6-7:30pm MPR 
  
September 9-13   Readathon Week 
September 10      Fall Picture Day 
September 11-13 Early Release for Parent Teacher Conferences 
Sept. 30-Oct. 15  No School (Fall Break/Work and Prof. Dev. Days) 
  

 

   

 

 

View Full Calendar  

https://www.kyrene.org/Page/46#calendar25/20231025/month
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cBP_rtGZ5PNv6YeFvtxZyQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzQ2I2NhbGVuZGFyMjUvMjAyMzEwMjUvbW9udGhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmaVDryaZqbPJSxSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

   

 

 

School Calendar 



Please take a moment and note all of the holidays and vacations for this upcoming school year.  Take 
into consideration the Intersession breaks when planning family vacations.  Our students benefit from 
being in school because it provides a structured environment for learning, access to resources, and 
opportunities for social interaction.  This environment supports academic achievement, emotional 
development, and social skills.  We appreciate your efforts to get your kids here and on time!  

 

 



  

 



 

   



 

   

 

 

Third Grade Families, please note the corrected supply list below.  



I apologize for the mistake.  
 

 

 

   

 

 



 

   

 

Don’t forget!  The first day of school 
for the 2024-25 school year is July 23, 
2024.  State law now prohibits schools 
from keeping students enrolled who do 
not attend school during the first days 
of school. As you are planning your 
summer vacations, please be aware 
that if your child does not attend 
school during the first few days, they 
could be withdrawn.  The best way to 
ensure your child is continuously 
enrolled at our school is to make sure 
they are back at school beginning on 
July 23rd.   
   

 

 

Medications and Forms 
Parents, if you have medications and forms to drop off or pick up, our health 
assistant will be available on Meet the Teacher Night.  All prescribed and over 
the counter medications must be unexpired and in original 
containers. 

 

 

  

 

   

New Drop Off Time 
Please note that Drop Off begins at 7:10am this year. 
There is no supervision of students before the 
playground gates open.  For the safety of your child, you 
must remain with your child until staff reports for duty. 

 

  

 

   

Medication Consent Form  

https://www.kyrene.org/family-student-resources/health-services/medications
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/povtabcz0esAY0yY7HFyjQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0RLaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9mYW1pbHktc3R1ZGVudC1yZXNvdXJjZXMvaGVhbHRoLXNlcnZpY2VzL21lZGljYXRpb25zVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


  

 



 

   

 

 

  
 



 

   

 

 

   

   

 

Parent Reminders 

Opt in for text communication 



IMPORTANT: In the event of an emergency, text messages are the fastest and most effective way 
to communicate information to families. You must opt in to receive text communications! Text 
“Y” or “yes” to 67587 to begin receiving text messages from both your child’s school and the 
Kyrene School District.   
  
*ParentVUE Acknowledgements* 
We request that families confirm the annual acknowledgements by August 21st.  You will be able 
to log in on Monday, July 22nd at 12pm to update or acknowledge your Emergency 
Contact/Address Verification Form, Kyrene Family Handbook, Technology User Form, Social 
Emotional Survey (3-5) and Stay Connected. 
  
Birthday Celebrations 
No celebrations of individual student birthdays are to be held in classrooms, on the school 
campus.  We understand that parents and friends like to celebrate various occasions. 
However,  cakes, cookies, cupcakes, candy, flowers, balloons, etc. cause many distractions and 
cannot be allowed on campus or on the bus. These items are disruptive in the classroom and are 
a safety concern on the bus. If they are delivered they will be kept in the office for 
parents/guardians to pick up. This policy helps to ensure that instructional time is protected and 
that all students are treated equally.  Party invitations may not be distributed at school.  
  
Need to Report an Absence? 
Call our 24 Hour Attendance Line at 480-541-4201 to report a student absence. 
Please leave a message on the attendance line indicating the student's name, grade, date(s) and 
reason for absence. When your student is absent and we have not received notification, we will 
contact the parents. If we do not receive a return phone call, the student will be marked truant. 
**Note** Parents MUST call the attendance line within 24 hours of an absence, even if you spoke to 
the Health Office or communicated to the Teacher. 
  
Tardy 
If your child is tardy, you must park in the parking lot and walk your child to the office.  Sign them in 
and provide the reason why they are tardy.  A tardy is defined as arriving at school or class after the 
scheduled start time. Students should be in their seats and ready to learn when the bell rings at the 
scheduled start time. Students are considered tardy if they are not in their seats at the scheduled 
start time. Mirada students need to arrive with enough time to make it to their classroom by 
7:30am. Students who are tardy must enter through the school’s front office and receive a Tardy 
pass.  
  
Students and Electronic Devices  
Many parents choose to have their child carry a cellular telephone or other electronic devices (such 
as an Apple watch or Fitbit) as a means of before and/or after school communication and for safety 
purposes. Electronic devices can be disruptive in an educational environment, but may also be used 
to enhance instruction. If parents have decided that it’s necessary for a child to carry a cell phone or 
electronic device, parents and students must be aware of the following: Kyrene School District Policy 
3-401 states that the District does not assume responsibility for the loss of, or damage to, personal 
property. If your child has a cell phone on campus or on the bus and it is damaged or stolen, we will 



not be able to utilize administrative time to investigate the incident, nor will the District be able to 
take any financial responsibility for the cell phone or cell phone charges. Cellular phones and other 
electronic devices must be turned off and kept in backpacks at all times on campus. If these rules 
are not followed, the electronic devices may be confiscated and kept in the front office for pick up 
after school. Please assist us in keeping our learning environment free from distractions. When it is 
necessary for a student to contact you during the day, we have telephones available in classrooms 
and in the office. If it is necessary for you to get an important message to your child during the 
school day, you may contact the school office and our staff will relay the message to your child.  

   

 

 

   

  

 

    

 

   

 

 



 

• Students may bring large bills to pay for their meal account – please remember no change is 
provided back to the student, the entire amount is applied to the student’s account. 

• If a student does not have enough funds on their account, after two (2) meals (breakfast or 
lunch) they are provided an alternate meal as per District policy.  The student may still get side 
options and salad bar along with their milk. 

• Please remember that dietary restrictions must be accompanied by a Dr’s note and will be 
accommodated to the best of our ability. SFE is unable to honor preferences or requests. 

• You may check your student's lunch balance by visiting linqconnect.  Linq Connect is our self-
service lunch account portal, which makes it possible for Kyrene families to easily manage their 
student(s) lunch account. Families may check meal balances, transfer funds, apply for free 
or reduced-priced meals or create spending limits for their students by 
visiting linqconnect. For any additional questions or assistance with your linqconnect account 
please call 1-844-467-4700 and follow the prompts.  Payments are applied to your student's meal 
account at 6:50am, 9:35am, 11:05am, 12:05pm and 11:35pm daily to update the meal account 
balance.  

• Kyrene and SFE want to assure you that when your child chooses to enjoy ala carte snacks from 
their cafeteria, they are selecting options that meet the strict nutritional standards outlined by 
the USDA's Smart Snack guidelines. These guidelines prioritize offering snacks that are lower in 
fat, sugar, and sodium, while also providing essential nutrients to support your child's overall 
health and well-being. The guidelines require that drinks be either unflavored water or 100% 
juice, and that snacks contain at least 50% whole grain or list the first ingredient as a fruit, 
vegetable, dairy food, or protein food.  

 
 

It's also important to note that while some snack packaging may appear similar to those found 
in stores outside of school, each product has been carefully reformulated to comply with 
federal Smart Snack guidelines. Our foodservice management company, SFE, works diligently to 
ensure that all snacks offered to students are both delicious and nutritious, meeting or 
exceeding federal standards. 

 
 

We encourage you to discuss with your child the importance of making mindful choices when it 
comes to snacking. By reinforcing healthy eating habits both at home and at school, we can 
collectively support our children in making nutritious choices that contribute to their overall 
growth and development. If you would like more resources and information about Smart Snack 
requirements, including activities that can be done at home, we recommend checking out the 
USDA’s website here.  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4hmrO9wovLdcDgxKA21oeQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QYaHR0cHM6Ly9saW5xY29ubmVjdC5jb20vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4hmrO9wovLdcDgxKA21oeQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QYaHR0cHM6Ly9saW5xY29ubmVjdC5jb20vVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ejgQOqxsZJbsZLYUrWSjUA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0Q_aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZm5zLnVzZGEuZ292L2NuL3Rvb2xzLXNjaG9vbHMtZm9jdXNpbmctc21hcnQtc25hY2tzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


 
 

Thank you for partnering with us in promoting a culture of health and wellness for our students. 
If you have any questions or concerns about the smart snack options available in your child’s 
cafeteria, please don't hesitate to reach out to the foodservice office at 480-541-1660. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Payment & Balance Info Links  Click here for Mirada Menus  

Apply for Free and Reduced Meals  

https://www.kyrene.org/family-student-resources/food-services/make-a-lunch-payment
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cqslLcr9aJHYB-mk0BLeFg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0RSaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9mYW1pbHktc3R1ZGVudC1yZXNvdXJjZXMvZm9vZC1zZXJ2aWNlcy9tYWtlLWEtbHVuY2gtcGF5bWVudFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZpUOvJpmps8lLFIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://kyrene.nutrislice.com/menu/kyrene-de-la-mirada-leadership-academy
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/JyCseax_IUQmpRowVTVqbw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0RJaHR0cHM6Ly9reXJlbmUubnV0cmlzbGljZS5jb20vbWVudS9reXJlbmUtZGUtbGEtbWlyYWRhLWxlYWRlcnNoaXAtYWNhZGVteVcHc2Nob29sbUIKZpUOvJpmps8lLFIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
https://linqconnect.com/public/meal-application/new
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AhEpm7eBvOUkGgv-1OFStg%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QzaHR0cHM6Ly9saW5xY29ubmVjdC5jb20vcHVibGljL21lYWwtYXBwbGljYXRpb24vbmV3VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E


 

   

 

 

Contact Us 
 

 

Kyrene de la Mirada 
Leadership Academy 
5500 W. Galveston Street 
Chandler, AZ 85226 
  
School Hours: 7:30 am - 2:15 pm  
Early Release Wed: 12:15 pm 
 
  Office Hours: 7:00 am - 3:30 pm  
Wednesday: 7:00 am - 1:30 pm 
  
Front Office: 480-541-4200 
Fax Number: 480-541-4210 
Attendance: 480-541-4201 
Health Office: 480-541-4220 
Cafeteria: 480-541-4226 
Kids Club: 480-541-4230 

 

Quicklinks 

  

Food Services and Menu 

ParentVUE 

StudentVUE 

Technology Assistance 

Family Handbook 
  

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

 

A+ School of Excellence™ 
 

      

 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/MgeqNnQ5bbNIgMoz8-Ce0g%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0TDaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS8tOXhjRWRPclFPaEFGd0NGMEFFM21Bfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFnYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OVFZV2RsTHpFek5qbFhCM05qYUc5dmJHMUNDbUxWWThyVllxbTZMN0JTRTNOdFkyZHlZWFJvUUd0NWNtVnVaUzV2Y21kWUJBQUFBQUV-VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/gZ-48UIFa8tA0RxdRM-g_w%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvZkxKVjU5WkpCTFpYYXpNdmE3Y2pBZ35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUGFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFCaGNtVnVkQzVoYzNCNFAzSmxaMlZ1WlhKaGRHVlRaWE56YVc5dVNXUTlWSEoxWlZjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmaVDryaZqbPJSxSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/1sFYAlNefAqihI53s5hr2A%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP4QDAWh0dHA6Ly90cmFjay5zcGUuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9mL2EvOUlWMHE4RV9md3hqZ3RWUVNTRktSd35-L0FBQUFBUUF-L1JnUmt0djNqUDBSUWFIUjBjSE02THk5aGVpMXJjMlF0Y0hOMkxtVmtkWEJ2YVc1MExtTnZiUzlRV0ZBeVgweHZaMmx1WDFOMGRXUmxiblF1WVhOd2VEOXlaV2RsYm1WeVlYUmxVMlZ6YzJsdmJrbGtQVlJ5ZFdWWEIzTmphRzl2YkcxQ0NtTFZZOHJWWXFtNkw3QlNFM050WTJkeVlYUm9RR3Q1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWRZQkFBQUFBRX5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmaVDryaZqbPJSxSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Q8agwc5snW_H6G4n56KEUQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0TraHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS9WNk9ERmViS1psdHpSN0xuUnViSTdRfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFE5YUhSMGNITTZMeTl6YVhSbGN5NW5iMjluYkdVdVkyOXRMMnQ1Y21WdVpTNXZjbWN2WkdsemRHRnVZMlZzWldGeWJtbHVaMmhsYkhBdmFHOXRaVmNIYzJOb2IyOXNiVUlLWXRWanl0VmlxYm92c0ZJVGMyMWpaM0poZEdoQWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVoxZ0VBQUFBQVF-flcHc2Nob29sbUIKZpUOvJpmps8lLFIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pS_uEIiI8NekJyyBF3sslA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0TLaHR0cDovL3RyYWNrLnNwZS5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tL2YvYS82OS1lSVFtZXZiTEhiQ1VRNmdvbTVnfn4vQUFBQUFRQX4vUmdSa3R2M2pQMFFsYUhSMGNITTZMeTkzZDNjdWEzbHlaVzVsTG05eVp5OW1ZVzFwYkhsb1lXNWtZbTl2YTFjSGMyTm9iMjlzYlVJS1l0Vmp5dFZpcWJvdnNGSVRjMjFqWjNKaGRHaEFhM2x5Wlc1bExtOXlaMWdFQUFBQUFRfn5XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmaVDryaZqbPJSxSFGxzdWxsaXZhbkBreXJlbmUub3JnWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/pV4b53fesYn2AWspmNioYw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cua3lyZW5lLm9yZy9QYWdlLzM2ODc0VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/L0Cz8Z0SY1PQTLY-QvtiMw%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QnaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL01pcmFkYUxlYWRlcnMvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/UGfEHyOQMJk2kcPK12f7PA%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QhaHR0cHM6Ly90d2l0dGVyLmNvbS9reXJlbmVzY2hvb2xzVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmlQ68mmamzyUsUhRsc3VsbGl2YW5Aa3lyZW5lLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ%7E%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/5fTw5sXMWJdLz78p6l9DPQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QoaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaW5zdGFncmFtLmNvbS9taXJhZGFsZWFkZXJzL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZpUOvJpmps8lLFIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/cP1OI75JZUdUkELalIh4UQ%7E%7E/AAAAAQA%7E/RgRoe--OP0QxaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cueW91dHViZS5jb20vdXNlci9LeXJlbmVTY2hvb2xEaXN0cmljdFcHc2Nob29sbUIKZpUOvJpmps8lLFIUbHN1bGxpdmFuQGt5cmVuZS5vcmdYBAAAAAE%7E

